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Please keep in mind any information provided in this bulletin is subject to change and is accurate at the time of distribution.  

Math Department Spotlight  

 

Markville students participated in another full year of Math Contests hosted by the University 

of Waterloo.  

 

In November, 192 of our Grade 9 - 12 students wrote the Canadian Intermediate and Senior 

Math Contests. Our school placed 6th and 10th in Ontario for the Intermediate and Senior 

contests, respectively.  

 

In February, 142 of our Grade 9 - 11 students wrote the Pascal, Cayley and Fermat math 

contests and in April, they wrote the Fryer, Galois and Hypatia math contests.  

 

In the Grade 9 contests, Pascal and Fryer, Markville placed 6th and 4th respectively in York 

Region, 14th and 8th in Ontario, and 26th and 13th in Canada.  

 

In the Grade 10 contests, Cayley and Galois, Markville placed 2nd and 3rd respectively in York 

Region, 3rd and 5th in Ontario, and an amazing 3rd and 5th in Canada.  

 

In the Grade 11 contests, Fermat and Hypatia, Markville placed 1st and 4th respectively in 

York Region, 3rd and 7th in Ontario, and 8th and 7th in Canada.  

 

In April, our Grade 12 students wrote the Euclid math contest. Markville placed 6th in York 

Region, 18th in Ontario and 24th in Canada.  

 



Special congratulations go to our students who received Certificates of Distinction for 

achieving scores in the top 25% of all participants in their respective contests. Over half of 

the participants in each of the Grade 9 - 11 contests received Certificates of Distinction. 

Medals will also be presented to the students who achieved the highest scores in the school.  

 

Congratulations to all participants! 

 

South Asian Heritage Month Spotlight 

 

South Asian immigrants 

began arriving in Ontario at 

the start of the 20th century. 

Working primarily in the 

sawmill industry, South Asian 

immigrants settled in various 

parts of the province. For 

South Asians, the month of 

May has been a time of 

celebration and 

commemoration of their 

arrival from the Indian 

subcontinent to the Americas 

beginning on May 5, 1838. 

 

While most South Asians 

came to this country from 

India, many others came to 

Ontario from such places as 

Pakistan, Sri Lanka, 

Bangladesh, Uganda, Kenya, 

South Africa, Mauritius, 

Singapore, Malaysia, Fiji, the 

United Kingdom, Trinidad and 

Tobago and Guyana. Today, 

South Asians make up a 

significant proportion of 

Ontario’s population and are 

proud to draw upon their 



heritage and traditions, contributing to many aspects of culture, commerce and public 

service across this province. 

 

Message from Guidance  

 
The YRDSB June Newsletter provides MANY Mental Health resources, parenting 
sessions, group sessions and messaging for all of June.  As well, the Family Toolkit 
Calendar has at-home activities throughout the remainder of May.  
  

Please also see these noteworthy items: 

·         Nurturing Your Teen’s Emotional Well Being- Pro Grant Workshop  

o    May 23, 6:45- 8:00 p.m. 

o    Emily Carr SS presents speaker Sara Westbrook. In this presentation, 

parents and guardians will learn 3 Strategies to help develop resilience and 
emotional well-being.  

·         Parent/Caregiver Mental Health Workshop Supporting Students of the Tamil 
Diaspora 

o    June 1, 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 

o    This is a free virtual event (link will be provided upon registration). Any 

parent/guardian of students of the Tamil Diaspora may attend. 

·         An additional presentation on Mental Health, hosted by Support and 
Growth, has been added to May 24 at 6:30pm for caregivers. Staff and 
families can register here. 

  
Support to translate google documents can be found in these instructions.  Additionally, for 
translation of the material on Google Meets, these instructions and this video may be helpful.  

 

   
 
This is a mental health resource that will appear in the E-Bulletin weekly that was 

created by past and present Markville students. 

https://www2.yrdsb.ca/node/3677
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oZogYmCllsHX7PUIps1oU30nPXrJqwM-kV7qW3t58-U/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oZogYmCllsHX7PUIps1oU30nPXrJqwM-kV7qW3t58-U/edit
https://staffweb-yrdsb.msappproxy.net/boardcomm/Documents/EmilyCarrParentFlyer.pdf
https://staffweb-yrdsb.msappproxy.net/services/student/Documents/Weekly%20Summary/Parent_Caregiver%20%20Mental%20Health%20Series%20Supporting%20Students%20of%20the%20Tamil%20Community.pdf
https://staffweb-yrdsb.msappproxy.net/services/student/Documents/Weekly%20Summary/Parent_Caregiver%20%20Mental%20Health%20Series%20Supporting%20Students%20of%20the%20Tamil%20Community.pdf
https://supportandgrowth.com/
https://supportandgrowth.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1DIzmZ2uOMYTYTDSUXSgaFD4pZkBqYKCVdnllvXdH6xk/edit
https://support.google.com/docs/answer/187189?hl=en&co=GENIE.Platform%3DDesktop
https://support.google.com/meet/answer/10964115?hl=en&co=GENIE.Platform%3DDesktop&oco=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XGFpaBMNuCE


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxvp0ngpV22ikM7Fow2FNIMxX2wErCF5/view?usp=sharing 

Markville Guidance Website Wellness Page: 
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/wellness 

School Notices  

  

Upcoming Dates 
  

May 22 Victoria Day (no classes) 

May 25 Music Banquet 

May 26 Colour Is Excellence Atrium Installation 

June 2 Carnival 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxvp0ngpV22ikM7Fow2FNIMxX2wErCF5/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/wellness


YRDSB Communications 

 
 



 
The evening event for parents/guardians and students in grades 10-12 will be moving 
forward on May 24, 2023 from 5:00PM to 7:15PM.  Please share the promotional flyer 
to advertise the evening Career Expo and the key note speaker, Joe Musicco, 
Professor at Pilon School of Business. 
  
Flyer with registration link and QR Code: 
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFaBTJCBmg/jXJdXQFd6aSYMGk8_T6tKg/view?ut
m_content=DAFaBTJCBmg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_s
ource=publishsharelink 
 
 

Exam and Culminating Workshop 

On May 31st from 6-7:30 PM students can learn from YRDSB Alumni, YRDSB 
Mental Health Professionals, and Educators about the suggested preparation 
strategies to complete exams, and culminating projects, and helpful wellness 
strategies.  

Students will hear from former YRDSB graduates in a variety of pathways and career 
fields - including university, college, apprenticeship, and gap year pathways in areas 
such as: arts, business, social sciences, STEM, and trades.  

Students can register to attend now using the link below! They can also submit any 
questions for the speakers on the registration form. The deadline to register is May 
30th, at 12 PM.  

The registration link is here: https://forms.gle/3f1nMMqujRXbSzrt6 (students need to be 
logged into their  GAPPS account)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFaBTJCBmg/jXJdXQFd6aSYMGk8_T6tKg/view?utm_content=DAFaBTJCBmg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFaBTJCBmg/jXJdXQFd6aSYMGk8_T6tKg/view?utm_content=DAFaBTJCBmg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFaBTJCBmg/jXJdXQFd6aSYMGk8_T6tKg/view?utm_content=DAFaBTJCBmg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://forms.gle/3f1nMMqujRXbSzrt6


Community Events 

 
 
 

 

https://markham.bibliocommons.com/v2/events?q=walkin  

 

 

 

 

https://markham.bibliocommons.com/v2/events?q=walkin

